
 
 

School re-opening on  Thursday, 27th August. 2020. 

The children enjoyed Gymnastic classes with Frida! 
 
 
 

 

Summer 2020 

Farwell to 6th class of 2020! 



 Lego Workshop 
Bricks4kidz held a most enjoyable Lego Workshop in the school on March 9

th
.  

It was well organised and the tasks were age appropriate. While being most 
enjoyable, it also taught he children problem-
solving skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
         
 
More photos on www.tireltonns.ie 

 

Well done to our Credit Union 
Quiz participants! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Primary Schools soccer  

Boys and girls from fifth and sixth classes 

took part in the FAI 5-a-side Primary 

Schools soccer competition in Blarney in 

early March. It was most enjoyable. The 

girls made the semi-final playoffs while 

the boys were unlucky to lose in a thrilling 

final after extra-time.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th & 6th class Art work! 


